
 

 

Wellington Region 
 

 
 

GAMEBIRD HUNTING BALLOTS  
 

Applications are invited from gamebird hunters for a very limited number of 
hunting stands at Lake Wairarapa, and Pukepuke Lagoon (Himitangi). 
 
Please specify which area you wish to be considered for ballot and include: 
Name, address, home phone number, email address and firearms licence 
number.  
 
 

LAKE OMANU NOVICE GAMEBIRD HUNTING 
 

Applications are invited from new gamebird hunters for limited positions within 
Council’s gamebird hunter training scheme at Lake Omanu, near Foxton. 
Applicants must have their firearms licence and have had no more than 2 years 
gamebird hunting experience.  

 
 
Applications close Monday 12 March 2018 
 
 
Apply to: 
Wellington Fish and Game Council 
P O Box 1325 
Palmerston North 4440  
OR Email: wellington@fishandgame.org.nz 


